
Attendance should never be lower than 96% 
 

 
Attendance  
last week 

Attendance  
since September 

FS1 93.4% 96.1% 

FS2 95.6% 94.2% 

Year 1 93.3% 93.2% 

Year 2 96.2% 94.9% 

Year 3 95.0% 96.9% 

Year 4 95.3% 95% 

Year 5 98.9% 96.1% 

Year 6 97.9% 93.5% 

Whole school 96% 95% 
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Term dates for this school year and the next can be found on 
our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk  

Dates for the diary 
(changes in red) 

Friday 29th November 
 

School closed for staff training 

Monday 2nd December 
2.30pm 

Christmas Crafts with parents 
Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday 3rd December 
2.30pm 

Christmas Crafts with parents 
EYFS 

Wednesday 4th December 
2.30pm 

Christmas Crafts with parents 
Years 3 and 4 

Thursday 5th December 
2.30pm 

Christmas Crafts with parents 
Years 1 and 2 

Friday 6th December Christmas jumper day 

Tuesday 10th December School Christmas dinner 

Tuesday 10th December 
9.30am 

EYFS nativity to parents 

Wednesday 11th December 
2pm 

Christmas Fair 

Friday 13th December 
9.30am & 2.30pm 

Y5 and 6 singing to parents 

Tuesday 17th December 
9.30am & 2.30pm 

Y1 and 2 nativity to parents 

Wednesday 18th December 
9.30am & 2.30pm 

Y3 and 4 singing to parents 

Friday 20th December Class Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January Return to school 

 

Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy      

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date with 
our latest new at Woodland Primary School. 

Goodbye and Good Luck 
After an amazing 34 years at Woodland Primary School, Mrs 
Godwin will be leaving us at Christmas. A huge thank you to 
Mrs Godwin for her outstanding service to the school and the 
very best of wishes for your next adventure! Mrs Trever will 
continue to teach our Year 2 class on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays alongside our  
Deputy Headteacher, Miss Kirk  
on Thursdays and Fridays.  
 

 
 
  

Well done Year 3 and Year 5  
reaching our target of 96% or above for the year so far! 

 

Please call the office between 8am and 8.30am to let us 
know if your child will be absent from school for any reason. 

Christmas Countdown Attendance Incentive 
 
We are doing really well with our Christmas Countdown incentive! Fabulous effort everyone! 
 
100% from 25th to 29th November wins Christmas sticker 159 children achieved this! 
100% from 25th Nov to 6th December also wins a Christmas lolly 151 children achieved this! 
100% from 25th Nov to 13th December also wins a Christmas pencil 
100% from 25th Nov to 13th December also wins an invitation to a Christmas movie afternoon with hot chocolate 
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In writing, we have been learning how to 
write information texts and have focussed 
on identifying and then writing different 
types of sentences, particularly statements 

and questions. In PE we have improved 
our sending and receiving skills and are 
learning how to work well as a team. 

EYFS Caterpillars and Butterflies – Mrs Lazenby & Miss Wilkinson 
 

 

Year 3 have had a busy couple of weeks! We have been 
on our visit to the Museum to learn more about the 

Stone Age and Iron Age, which we really enjoyed. Also, 

we completed our pedestrian skills! Keep up the great 
work Year 3! 

Year 1 Hedgehogs – Mrs Phillips 

Year 2 Squirrels – Mrs Trever & Mrs Godwin 

Year 3 Otters – Miss Olsson 

EYFS have had a very busy half term! We 
have made patterns in maths, told the story 
for the Gingerbread Man and had lots of 
fun with Pudsey. We have finished our 

term off with a trip to William's Den and 
can't wait to show all our grown-ups our 

Christmas performance! 

Year 1 have been doing some brilliant dancing in Flex Dance, as well as construction in DT. In maths 
they have been learning to add and subtract with numbers to 10. Well done Year 1! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Year 4 Foxes – Miss Iveson 

Year 5 Bees – Miss Moore 

Year 6 Owls – Miss Sumpton 

Year 4 have worked incredibly hard so far this term. In 
writing, they are learning all about tigers and elephants are 

looking forward to writing and performing their own 
explanations. Multiplication and division have been our focus in 
maths and they have impressed Miss Iveson with their efforts 

identifying factor pairs. The children have also enjoyed 

exploring their new language, Spanish!  

Year 5 had a great time at the East Riding Museum. We completed workshops linked to the Anglo-Saxons and 
even joined in with an Anglo-Saxon burial of a great warrior.  

 

Year 6 Owls have demonstrated some brilliant team work in their football sessions this term! 



 


